
City of Strathmoor Manor  
Minutes for October 25, 2022 
 
 
 
In attendance: Commissioners: Brian Cobb, Brooke Heitz, Kathy Zandona and Susan 
Stopher,; John Harrison, Attorney; and Chief Mike Lamey, Strathmoor Police. 
 
The Minutes for the September, 2022 meeting were approved. 
 
Police Business- 
 
The September, 2022 police report was reviewed.  
 
Financial- 
 
Financial reports for September, 2022 were reviewed. 
 
All property taxes for this year have been paid. 
 
Cobb completed the year end report for June 30, 2022 and submitted it to the KY 
Department of Local Government (DLG) with copies to the commissioners.   
 
Resident Business -  
 
A resident has complained about the lack of maintenance of land between Emerson and 
Strathmoor along Bardstown Road.  This has not been resolved. 
 
A resident had asked about advertising in our newsletter.  This was discussed, but it 
was decided this was not the direction we wanted to take our newsletter. 
 
General City - 
 
The sidewalk bid will again be issued for work in the Spring. Date of issue to be 
determined at the December meeting. 
 
Discussion was held about Waste Management’s reduced services.  Waste 
Management has adjusted the most recent bills to reflect this.   
 
City Business/Legal -   
 
Harrison had no issue to report. 
 
 



Maintenance Report - 
 
Some fall tree planting will be done this fall. 
 
Snow removal was discussed.  Zandona will contact Jody Nalley about this.  It is 
separate from his contract for grounds maintenance.  It was agreed that he will bill us 
separately for this and is not to exceed $3500.00.   
 
Cobb worked on one of the stop signs that had been hit by a truck.  It appears that there 
is rusting on many stop signs that will require work.  
 
Communications - 
 
Heitz will use Facebook to remind everyone about the Halloween procedures. 
 
 
The next meeting will be December 13, 2022. 
 
 


